
2017 VWPTA WINTER FUNDRAISER

We are raising money to help VWPTA provide assistance to teachers in the classroom and fund programs 
and assemblies that expose our children to the arts, music and cultural activities. Since all students will 
benefit from this fundraiser, we greatly appreciate your participation! Help us reach our goal by taking 
See’s Candies orders from friends, relatives, neighbors and co-workers.


You can place your order online at: 

https://squareup.com/store/verdugo-woodlands-pta

Friday, December 1 Paper orders due. Please turn in all order forms with payment 
(cash or check payable to VWPTA) on or before this date.

THIS IS A FIRM DEADLINE. LATE ORDERS WILL NOT BE 

PROCESSED.

Sunday, December 3 Get your online orders in by MIDNIGHT!

Before Winter Break Orders will be delivered to your child’s classroom.

• Make sure you INCLUDE THE NAME OF YOUR CHILD’S TEACHER with your order! 

• For online orders, include the teacher’s name in the comment box above the “Place Order” 
button when you checkout.


• Drop off paper order forms in the PTA mailbox in front of the office.

IMPORTANT DATES

Please contact Rita Voskanian (mail4ritzz@gmail.com) with any questions. THANK YOU!
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